
Annual Report 2024-25 

Staff Club  

 

The year 2024 witnessed several significant events and celebrations that fostered a sense of 

community and camaraderie among our staff members. 

On July 23, 2024, we bid farewell to our colleagues who were transferred to new colleges. We 

appreciated their contributions to our institution and wished them continued success in their 

future endeavors.uuOn August 29, 2024, we warmly welcomed our newly joined staff members. 

We are thrilled to have them on board and look forward to their valuable contributions to our 

institution. 

We celebrated Teacher's Day on September 5, 2024, to honor the dedication and hard work of 

our teaching staff. The event was a testament to the appreciation and respect we have for our 

educators.On September 12, 2024, we celebrated Onam.After the cultural programmes by 

teachers the meeting was concluded by Onam sadhya. 

We celebrated Christmas on December 20, 2024, with great enthusiasm and festive spirit. 

On a notable occasion, we bid farewell to our retiring staff member, Dr. Dennis Joseph Anatty 

Olakkengil, and honored  his years of dedicated service. We also took the opportunity to 

felicitate our PhD holders, Dr. Siji M.U., Dr. Soumya Mohan, and Dr. Razeena P.R., on their 

academic achievements. 

 


